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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 10:01 AM
To: Vic Cordiano
Cc: Carl Vinson; Dale Mailhot
Subject: RE: DN 11174-09 GPC (Griffin) Certain information in Commission Audit Staff's 

Report (PA-09-02-006) 

Good morning Vic, 
 
Per this email Confidential DN 11174-09 in Docket 090484-EI will be returned to the source. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: Vic Cordiano  
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 9:57 AM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Carl Vinson; Dale Mailhot 
Subject: DN 11174-09 GPC (Griffin) Certain information in Commission Audit Staff's Report (PA-09-02-006)  
 
Hi Angela, 
 
Gulf Power’s filing (DN 11174-09) consists of the last paragraph of p.20 (identified as Line 1 and 2) and the entirety of
p.21 of Commission Audit Staff’s final report. Staff is no longer in need of this information so the document may be
returned to the company. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me.   
 
Thanks, 
Vic 
 
Victor Cordiano, Sr. 
Engineering Specialist II 
Office of Auditing and Performance Analysis 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850  
vcordian@psc.state.fl.us | Tel: 850.413.6590 | Fax: 850.413.6591 
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